The original instrument and the following digest, which constitutes no part of the
legislative instrument, were prepared by Cheryl Serrett.

DIGEST
SB 275 Original 2016 Regular Session Mizell

Proposed law provides that, beginning with the 2016-2017 school year, cursive writing shall be
taught in all public schools at the appropriate grade levels.
Effective upon signature of the governor or lapse of time for gubernatorial action.

(Adds R.S. 17:266)



